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May 24, 2013

Mr. Bob Tambo
Chapter Coordinator
Saint Paul Street Evangelization

Dear Mr. Tambo:

| enjoyed our visit regarding the work of Saint PaulStreet Evangelization. | am happy to
provide you with this letter of commendation for Saint Paul Street Evangelization, which
is a grassroots, non-profit, Catholic evangelization apostolate founded in May of 2012 in
Portland, Oregon by Mr. Steve Dawson.

Evangelization has been a top priority for me since arriving in the Diocese of Great
Falls-Billings and it is my hope that this organization will get more people involved in
sharing our Catholic faith. | am especially excited that Catholics from all walks of life
are involved in this effort to share the Person of Jesus through word and action with
those in need.

Be assured you are in my prayers.
In Christ,
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Michael W. Warfel
Bishop of Great Falls-Billings
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